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I am totally opposed to any conclusions that Vice President Cheney and his National Energy
committee has come up with. I believe the regulations should stay as they have been for 30 years.
it is my opinion that the people in the oil/gas business are biased in favor of putting oil/gas wells
in inappropriate places so that they can profit from the money  and that these same people have
absolutely no regard for the environment.

I want these decisons to favor the environment.  I want oil/gas use to be diminished through solar
power use.  The impact of the oil/gas industry on national policy has been abusive.

I do not want any changes the National Energy committee and Cheney's people has proposed to
be implemented since I believe they are biased and not truly good for America.
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